By email 23/3/2015

Dear Victoria,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC, hoping we are not  

too late.

We approve the formation of an ensuite facility within the front room  

but we feel that the frosted glass partition would an inappropriate  

feature in the bedroom.

We understand the glass would help to light the bathroom but it would  

only help to a minor degree. Far better just to have lighting as many  

bathrooms do.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town  

CAAC,

31 Oval Road,

London NW1 7EA
